
 

Important Notice – Heightened Vigilance Advised in Protea Area 
 
Blue Group Security  
8168 Makhosomke Str 
Diepkloof, 1862 
lebo@bluegroupsecurity.co.za 
011 568 1274 
10 April 2025 
 
Dear Valued Clients 
 
We trust this message finds you well. We write to bring to your attention the recent crime spike in the Protea region that necessitates 
increased awareness and caution, particularly for residential households. 
 
According to the latest data, the Protea area has experienced a noticeable uptick in criminal activity, with certain types of crime and time 
periods standing out as particularly concerning. Incidents involving housebreaking, armed robbery, and theft of motor vehicles have seen 
a sharp rise. These events most commonly occur during early morning hours (03:00–06:00) and late evenings (19:00–23:00), with 
weekends showing slightly elevated activity levels. 
 
In light of this, we strongly urge all our clients to remain vigilant and proactive in taking the following precautions: 
 
Recommended Safety Measures: 
Ensure Doors and Windows are Secure 
Regularly inspect locks and reinforcements, especially at night. 
 
Use Alarm and Surveillance Systems 
Arm your alarms consistently and ensure all cameras are functional and facing key entry points if you have any. 
 
Enhance Perimeter Lighting 
Motion-activated lighting around your property acts as a strong deterrent. 
 
Limit Visibility into the Home 
Keep valuables out of sight and curtains drawn during the evening. 
 
Be Alert During High-Risk Hours 
Report any suspicious movement or vehicles in your area to your community groups immediately. 
 
BGS’ Escort and Patrol Services 
We are initiating an enhanced escort service. This is limited only to current alarm clients. If you regularly come home during these risky 
hours, you may request a escort service for the upcoming week. The service will be assessed for the first week and may be amended 
going forward. Should you wish to make use of this service, kindly send a email to lebo@bluegroupsecurity.co.za , providing your house 
nr, vehicle registration and description and times you normally come home.  
 
Your safety is our priority. Should you have any concerns, require a security assessment, or wish to upgrade your current services, please 
reach out to our client support team.  
 
Let us remain alert, prepared and united in the face of these challenges. 
 
Warm regards, 
Sizwe 
Managing Director 
Blue Group Security 
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